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Issue 54, 18th June 2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 Sinasu Footbridge   

Sinasu footbridge in Auki Malaita Province is in the final completion stage. Next week workers will install the railings and 

other minor finishing jobs.  Students  of Sinasu school can now access the classroom easily without going down the filthy  
drainage  system.  

Kilu’ufi Ablution  block  

Storage Shed  

Construction of  Kilu’ufi ablution block for COVID centre in Auki, Malaita has 

commenced.  

Storage shed for AUKI PIU has completed this week. The storage shed will be 

use to store project materials and tools. 



News/ Announcements.  

1.  One of the foreman at GIZO PIU; Ben Vahini lost his father last week. Condolence to Ben and his family in this difficult time.  

2. Prime Minister Manasseh Sogavare has expressed his disappointment at a small group of health workers who are promoting misinformation about the 

safety and efficacy of the COVID-19 vaccines. 

3. Australia is funding the construction of a 22km transmission system to deliver renewable energy generated by the Tina River Hydropower Project to Honia-

ra.  

4. The Hon. Peter Kenilorea was recently appointed as the President of the Organization of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) Parliamentary 

Assembly and Co-President of the ACP-EU Joint Parliamentary Assembly.  

5. The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) has cautioned members of the public of a fake new currency called "Sol York currency" as claimed by its pro-

moters.  

Noro Market Jetty  

Noro market jetty  is final completion stage. By next week  workers will put 

on railings on the walkway .  

Mini PA System for PIUs 

A three (3) sets of mini PA system has been purchased and ready to be deploy 

to the three PIUs. The PA system will be use by the CLO for community aware-

ness activities.  

The lower district Jacob’s ladder in Gizo is expected to complete over the coming 

weeks. Currently, workers are catching up on the final stretch of the route which 

will be mainly footpath.  

Lower District Jacob’s ladder  

Vura Heights road  

Concreting of Vura 1 heights is progressing very well.  So far the road looks 

good. Work is still continuing. So far communities living up the area praise 

and thank the project for the rehabilitation and urge their youths to respect 

the infrastructure.  


